
JHF and the World Bank concluded MOU to jointly promote green housing 
finance 
 
Japan Housing Finance Agency (“JHF”) and the World Bank* concluded the 
Memorandum of Understanding (“MOU”) to foster cooperation on housing 
finance to facilitate construction of energy efficient houses, so called green 
housing finance, in Asian countries and the MOU signing ceremony was held in 
Washington D.C., U.S.A., on June 17, 2019. 
 
For both JHF and the World Bank, this MOU is the first MOU to focus on 
promotion of green housing finance, therefore, JHF will continue to foster global 
awareness of JHF’s effort to facilitate construction of energy efficient houses in 
cooperation with the World Bank. 
 
Japanese press release is available from the following link. 
https://www.jhf.go.jp/files/400350083.pdf 
 
* The World Bank is an international development financial institution comprised 
of two institutions: International Bank for Reconstruction and Development 
(“IBRD”):, and International Development Association(“IDA”). 
 

 


